
 

MOURN THE DEAD 

FIGHT LIKE HELL FOR THE LIVING 
 

 

October 27, 2019 marks one year since the deadliest 
attack on Jewish people in the so-called United States – 
11 people were martyred at the Tree of Life Synagogue in 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania. 

 

Just this year, there have been even more outbreaks of 
white supremacist violence: Christchurch in March; San 
Diego in April; Gilroy in July; El Paso in August; the list 
goes on. 

 

The Torch Antifascist Network reaffirms our 
commitment and solidarity to all people and 
communities threatened by white supremacy and their 
fantasies of ultra-violence. We intend to do the hard 
work necessary to build a broad, strong movement. We 
must support and protect each other to build a free 
society. Antifascism is self-defense. Antifascism is 
community defense. 

 

An attack on one is an attack on all! 

 Martyrs Never Die!  


